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Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year 
From all of us at Berkhamsted Dental Practice. This year we are trying to send out as many of our 
Christmas Cards and Newsletters electronically. In 2014 we plan to introduce reminders by text or 
e mail.  Our introductory patient questionnaire now asks for your preferences as to how we may 
contact you for reminders. If you haven’t let us know already, you can contact us at 
info@berkhamsteddental.com 
If you wish to unsubscribe from further newsletters etc, please let us know.  

Christmas day falls on a Wednesday 
this year. The practice will close in 
the afternoon on Christmas Eve and 
re-open at 9am on Friday 27th 
December. The practice will also be 
closed on Wednesday 1st January. If 
you should experience a dental 
emergency over the holiday period 
please phone the practice on 01442 
865646. Our answer phone will give 
details of how you can contact the 
Hertfordshire Out Of Hours Dental 
Service for advice. There is also 
information on dealing with dental 
injuries on our website 
www.berkhamsteddental.com, or use 
our QR code below. 
 
 

We were very pleased to 
welcome receptionist Sam to 
the practice in November. 
Sam is covering Victoria’s 
maternity leave and as a 
former Dental Nurse she is 
a great asset to our team 
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New Year – New Smile? 
 

Berkhamsted Dental Practice 
20a Lower Kings Road 
Berkhamsted HP4 3NQ 

01442 865646 
www.berkhamsteddentalpractice.com 

info@berkhamsteddental.com 

We can help improve your smile, with 
tooth whitening, professional cleaning, 
straightening teeth, veneers, crowns 
or implants. 
If you’d like to find out more about 
any of the treatment we offer just ask 
your Dentist or Hygienist. 

Issue 13 December 2013 

It’s a Girl! 
Receptionist Victoria 
gave birth to a baby 
girl in the middle of 
November. Mum and 
baby Tia are both 
doing well. Thank you 
for all your best 
wishes. 
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